
 

The West End Schools’ Trust invites you to their 

 
Annual General Meeting 

on Thursday 16th February 2017 at 4:30pm 
at Bridgewater, Delaval Road, Scotswood 

 

Review achievements so far 
Examine the Business Plan for 2016-17 

 
 
 
 

Contact us at: Cathy.rooney@bridgewater.newcastle.sch.uk 
Visit us at: www.westendschoolstrust.co.uk 
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